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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
30a, Lower O'Connell Street,

DUBLIN.
25th June’ 1942,

Dear Sir, .

I beg to enclose herewith a letter received
from lMessrs. Ringsend Dockyard Co. also a plah in
tripllicate of proposed engine seatlng for the motor
vessel "GOLDFINDER". The Owner has purchased an Allen
G P.Se 30 B. 01l englne to replace the existing engine
and it was stated that the engine was bullt under the
Soclety's Survey. I shall be glad to hear if the
screwshaft diameter is approved for this type of engine.

The Owner will be obliged if you will please
telegraph the approval or amendments in order that the
nhecessary materlal can be ordered at the earliest possible
date.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

(Sgnd.) R.B. Grier.

The Secretary,
Wok inghﬂm.




